
 
Councilmember Mike Bonin 
Westchester District Office 
7166 W. Manchester Dr. 
Los Angeles, CA 90045 
 
William Jones, M.A., M.S.,  E.I.T.,  R.E.P.A. 
Environmental Management Group 
Bureau of Engineering 
Department of Public Works 
1149 So. Broadway, Suite 600 
Los Angeles, CA  90015, MS-939 
 
 
Re:  Los Angeles Trans-Pacific Telecommunications Cable Hub 
 
 
Dear Councilmember Bonin and Mr. Jones: 
 
The Neighborhood Council of Westchester/Playa Board of Directors is writing to convey the 
support of the Council and the Westchester/Playa stakeholders for the proposed undersea fiber-
optic cable project, the Trans-Pacific Telecommunications Cable Hub, to be located at 
Dockweiler State Beach.    

Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cyndi Hench 
President 
 

  


